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************************************************************************

Dear Families, 

Well, we made it!  We have done lots of work, had lots of fun and now it is time to say goodbye for the summer.  It’s hard to say goodbye, especially to our second graders who are moving up.  We’ll miss you!  Visit!  On the other hand, I know you are all raring to go.  Won’t it be nice to sleep a little later?  Won’t it be fun for the new third graders to explore their new classrooms, form new relationships, and hear the voice (finally!) of a whole new teacher?  And won’t the new second graders do a wonderful job as leaders of the class next year?  And Oh!  Isn’t it exciting to think about the new first graders coming in?


Listen to me.  I’m talking about next year when we still have business to take care of  for this one.  

Portfolio Sharing


Thank you so much for coming to celebrate your child’s work with us.  It was amazing to see all we have accomplished this year, wasn’t it?  I wish there was a way to capture the learning that doesn’t fit in the portfolios or journals. 

Lots of people thanked me for all I taught your children.  You’re welcome- but I really can’t  take the credit.  What I  do is put stuff out there-  learning all happens right in the mind and heart of your children.  Thank them for their courage, their curiosity and their eagerness to learn.  

This Folder

Included with this final newsletter are several important pieces.  
*A letter from me to your child highlighting some accomplishments from this year.

*A copy of the items included in the longitudinal portfolio, which will be sent to the new teacher.  

*A copy of the Goal Setting Form we worked on together this year.

*A sheet indicating your child’s reading level as of the most recent assessment.

*A list of books for each reading level.
*A summer homework calendar!

*A little gift from me.

About your summer reading:


Find books at your child’s level for independent practice. A librarian can help, use the list provided, or google “leveled books” to find some excellent book lists.  The levels will change with practice- if  the books seem to easy, try a level or two “up” but don’t push it too far-  books that are hard enough but not too hard will be best for your child’s progress.  Make sure to keep reading aloud, providing comics and joke books, kids magazines, and old favorites.  For reading together, the level doesn’t matter at all.   Summer reading should be mostly about having fun!
Old Class/New Class Party


Of course I will have an Old Class/New Class Party this year.  I’ll send out an invitation just as soon as I get my new class list.  The best way to stay in the loop this summer is to make sure I have your current email address.  If you haven’t gotten a newsletter by email lately, I don’t have it.  Please send me a note at kristinlorna@comcast.net  to get back on the list!   LOVE TO YOU!   kRISTIN
